
 
 
 
 

 
PROCLAMATION 

 
 

WHEREAS, the City of Northglenn celebrates its 50th Anniversary in 2019; and  
 
WHEREAS, the City is celebrating residents whose contributions have positively 

affected the City and the lives of others; and  
 
WHEREAS, Leslie Carrico currently serves on the Northglenn Community 

Foundation and the Victim Assistance and Law Enforcement (VALE) 
Board, and previously served as a member of the City Council 
representing the residents of Ward 2; and 

 
WHEREAS, in addition to volunteering with the City, Leslie has also been involved 

with the Dan Peak Foundation and the Northglenn/Thornton Rotary 
Club; and 

 
WHEREAS, Leslie has helped organize a number of Christmas gift drives for children 

attending the Cleo Wallace Academy, has collected school supplies for 
children who cannot afford them, and has been nominated for the Mary 
Ciancio Memorial Distinguished Service Award for all of her selfless 
efforts; and  

 
WHEREAS,  Leslie is described as truly being a bright light who makes people’s lives 

better not only here in Northglenn, but throughout the north metro area; 
and  

 
WHEREAS, her positive and can-do attitude shows how much she cares about 

helping others; and  
 
WHEREAS, Leslie has inspired others and has positively impacted the lives and 

living conditions of individuals and the community at large. 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, I, Antonio B. Esquibel, Mayor of the City of Northglenn, Colorado, 
hereby congratulate Leslie Carrico for being honored by fellow residents, City Council 
and myself for her contributions to the City of Northglenn. 
 
Dated, at Northglenn, Colorado, this 28th day of October 2019. 
 
 
 
      
ANTONIO B. ESQUIBEL 
Mayor 


